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F I S C A L    I M P A C T    R E P O R T 
 
 

 
SPONSOR Stapleton 

ORIGINAL DATE  
LAST UPDATED 

 
02/14/14 HM 78 

 
SHORT TITLE Career Technical Education Importance SB  

 
 

ANALYST Thompson 
 

APPROPRIATION (dollars in thousands) 
 

Appropriation Recurring 
or Nonrecurring 

Fund 
Affected FY14 FY15 

NFI NFI NFI NFI 

 (Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases) 
 

SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill  
 
House Memorial 78 recognizes the importance and contributions of career-technical education in 
public schools. The memorial also recognizes the work of Eric Spencer and the importance of 
positive, active leadership in furthering goals of providing college and career readiness choices 
for students.   
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
No Fiscal Impact.  
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
The memorial states that career-technical education is helping the nation with economic 
development, student achievement and global readiness. Eric Spencer, director of the public 
education department’s college and career readiness bureau since October 2012, embodies the  
vision “reflect, transform, lead” in his career of education. Eric Spencer is to be congratulated on 
his significant career achievements and leadership in education in New Mexico.  
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